
From: Cedeno-Maldonado, Jose A CIV USARMY CESAJ (US)
To: Katherine English
Cc: Castillo, Sindulfo CIV USARMY CESAJ (US)
Subject: SAJ-2004-12518 (SP-JCM) - St. John Marina, Coral Bay, St. John, USVI
Date: Thursday, October 25, 2018 6:42:00 PM
Attachments:

Greetings!

Attached please find NMFS-HCD response to our Magnuson-Stevens Act EFH consultation letter dated July 12,
2018, regarding subject project.

Please provide a detailed response to this letter from NMFS-HCD, as part of your response to our communication
dated September 9, 2018.

Please let me know if you have questions or comments in this regard, or if you would like to discuss this request in
further detail.

Cordially,

José A. Cedeño-Maldonado
Project Manager
Regulatory Division
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Jacksonville District - Antilles Office
Fund. Angel Ramos Annex Bldg., Suite 202
383 F.D. Roosevelt Ave.
San Juan, Puerto Rico 00918
Phone: 787-729-6944
E-Mail: jose.cedeno-maldonado@usace.army.mil
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